
Bara Gali Summer Camp 
University of Peshawar 
 

  
No.     01     /BGSC/UOP  Date:10/Feb/2025 

 

Office: Ground Floor, SMT Academic Block-B, near Faysal Bank, University of Peshawar 
ں نہ کیو ہی پر کسی بہتی ندی تم چاہے ضائع مت کرو کو پانی

 ۔سنن ابن ماجہہو بیٹھے

Phone: 0092-91-9216701-10, Ext.3100  

Email:   cc_baragali@uop.edu.pk 

Web www.uop.edu.pk/baragali 

 

 

To 

1. The Deans of Faculties 

2. The Heads of Teaching Departments/ Institutes/ Centers/ Academy University of Peshawar 

3. The Principals of the Constituent Colleges/ Schools 

4. The Administrative Heads  
 

Subject: Call for Requisitions Submission for Holding Academic Activities at Bara Gali 

  Summer Camp for the Summer Season-2025 
 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Bara Gali Summer Camp is one of the most beautiful hilly resorts of Pakistan, marked by dense forests, 

tall mountains and pleasant climate. This beautiful spot is the Summer Campus of the University of 

Peshawar since 1965 and being a center of academic and research activities particularly during summers. 

Each summer, around more than 25 National and International seminars/ conferences/ workshops/ 

symposia/ summer schools are held at this evergreen Campus which are attended by thousands of 

researchers, academicians, students and delegates from home and abroad. The whole area literally 

bustles with life during the summer.  
  

Through this circular, we cordially issue call for requisitions on prescribed form attached (also 

downloadable from (www.uop.edu.pk/baragali) from constituent Departments/ Institutes/ Centers/ 

Academy/ Colleges /Schools of the University of Peshawar, for holding their academic activities 

including seminars/ conferences/ workshops/symposia/ summer schools in the Summer Season 2025. 

Requisition form, duly filled along with an advance of PKR.60,000/- (refundable / adjustable), through 

cheque or online in favor of Camp-Coordinator-Bara Gali Summer Camp, must be submitted at the 

Office of the Camp Commander-Bara Gali on or before March 21, 2025. The list of the reserved time-

slots will be updated daily on the above-mentioned webpage.  
 

Note:  Please note that academic activities having more than 120 participants would be allowed before 

 June 30 or September 01st, 2025.  
 

For further details, contact us through our given contacts in the footer. 

 

  

Altaf Qadir, PhD 

Camp Commander  

 

No.    02-03       /BGSC/UOP of the even date 

Copy to: 

1. The Media Officer with the request for coverage in print & electronic media 

2. PS to Vice Chancellor 

 

 

 

Altaf Qadir, PhD 

Camp Commander  
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